
 

 

BCM Kindergarten Chandigarh Road 

 

British Council International Activity - IV 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Greetings from BCM Family! 

 

This is to inform you that with thepurpose of embedding internationalism into 

school curriculum, KG Section of BCM School, Chandigarh Road, is going to 

organizeBritish Council International Activities from18
th

 September 2019 to 

22nd September 2019 .The students will be given comprehensive knowledge 

about the “Festivals” in India & Canada through Power point Presentation and by 

displaying charts on display boards. The knowledge gained by the students will 

be assessed. LKG class students will fill “learning with fun worksheets”& UKG 

class students will present the topic through “Let’s Tweet”. This will help young 

BCMites to grow as global citizens.The same activity will also be performed by 

the students of our partner school in Canada.Students will have a great learning 

experience. 

We seek your cooperation in adding International Dimension to Education. 

 

 

Regards 

BCM Family 

  


